


FRAME. ​

I have to ask why LG&E would propose a change here - it is certainly not because it will benefit their
customers. It is fair, just and reasonable to use a monthly “netting” process to account for the
amount of electricity we are charged and credited for on a monthly basis, since that is how LG&E
bills us. This process is easy and straightforward for customers, solar installers and utility companies
and their billing software. It recognizes the full benefit to the customer-generator of the amount of
electricity generated throughout the billing period and it is in line with the state statute that
empowers the PSC to set net metering compensation rates. Using anything besides a monthly
netting accounting method will harm solar customers and only serves the utility company in
undermining rooftop solar.
LG&E is hardly looking out for their customers - they are trying to push through a horrible high-
pressure gas line through the irreplaceable Bernheim Forest in Bullitt County - that is a travesty. The
very idea of proposing new fossil fuel infrastructure as we hurtle towards the point of no return in
the climate crisis makes me suspect of ANY proposal from LG&E and if I had ANY other alternative
utility provider to use, I would do so! Please reject this proposal. Thank you.
 

Sincerely,
Lisa Schoenbachler

LG&E




